
 
 

 

14 November, 2006 
 
RE: FCC ID: T9F500SEW1_ATCB004222 
Attention:  Mr. Dennis Ward 
 
Dear Mr. Dennis Ward, 
 
Please find the following our reply to your comments; 
 

1. Inside the cover pointed out, there is a speaker.  Unlike battery cover, this is not 

intended for any users to remove or change any item inside it.  Therefore, the cover 

is fixed with four screws among which two screws are underneath the label sticker, 

and the cover is not intended to be removed by users easily.   

2. Please find the revised label location drawing. 

3. Recommendation by FCC is noted for future reference. 

4. Please find the revised SAR test report.  As described on page 86, the output power 

was tested with the same test sample used during the SAR testing.  The difference 

in the power between SAR and EMC testing was within +/-0.5dB.  To correlate it 

with the SAR data taken on October 19, 2006, the additional test on November 8, 

2006 was performed under the worst condition.  As the result, the correlation 

between the SAR data on October 19th and November 8th, 2006 was confirmed since 

both SAR values are almost equal. 

5. Please refer to Appendix 4 – 4. Power Drift Measurement and Section 6 Clause 6.1 

Measurement Uncertainty.  As the result of change in power value with the passage 

of time, volatility of power was –9.2%.  Therefore, the uncertainty of power drift was 

expanded to +/-10%.     
 
Thank you very much for your prompt attention. 
Best regards, 
 

 
Kanako Sanda (Ms.) 
Head Office EMC Lab. 
EMC Service Dept. 
 
TEL  +81-596-24-8116 



FAX  +81-596-24-8095 
E-mail: Kanako.Sanda@jp.ul.com 


